From:

manstonairport@pins.gsi.gov.uk

To: Subject: Please make Manston airport operational again!

Date: 14 February 2019 19:35:44

Dear Sirs

I have lived in Ramsgate for all of my life & I believe that the reopening of Manston airport is vital for the local to the area. Not only will it create the desperately needed jobs that Thanet requires but in time it will also bring air travel for passengers which in turn will bring additional people & therefore funds giving much needed to boast the local economy.

Turning the airport into a housing estate is not the way forward for Thanet, please, please make Manston airport operational again and give our children and their children some hope of properity and jobs for their future!

Kind Regards

Neil Morgan

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com